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FO/sm                  26th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to our ‘Stay and Read’ session on Tuesday 8th 
October 2024 from 9.00am-9.20am.  
 
The session is a chance for you to share your love of reading with your child. We 
have been working hard in reception to develop our reading skills and have 
exposed the children to a wide range of stories and reading materials. Thank 
you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The RFZ Team  
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